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Please consider the fact that the existing method of collecting property tax should 

remain the same! I live in a lovely mobile home park of a little over 500 units. The 

past owner had this park in his family for years and sold because of health reasons, 

to SUN CORP. This is a first for this company because they do vacation resorts. In 

the past 2 years we of course have had our rent raised, which is to be expected. This 

month it raised almost $50 a month. I am one of many on fixed income, at 85 I can’t 

go back to work. If the State is in control of all property taxes I am afread of the 

outcome. The counties know best. Do not abolish the protections on existing property 

taxes.  VOTE NO, VOTE NO, VOTE NO. 

Thank you…ND 


